
Graeme Parker 
          Residing in Motorhome 
          Reg J243 ENN 
          Tel: 07783 631527 
Fiona ‘Foggy’ Marshall 
c/o Family Marshall 
Kingdom Hall of Jehovah Witnesses 
Medway Road  
Huntingdon PE29 1SF            

           8th June 2023  
Dear Fiona and the Marshall family of Huntingdon, 
 
Having spent the last two months here in Huntingdon Library I wish to share with Fiona Marshall the same 
material provided to our Hinchingbrooke School Pepys House classmate Tim Moore as I return to Newquay 
and my preferred activity of Surfing. 
  
Since April I have updated dossier Establishing Embassy – The Annunaki Conquest of the Free World volume C 
CD Rom folder <Establishing Los Angles Embassy> to include chapters:- 
 

42. The Bulls Leg Sacrifice and Pharaoh’s Beard 
43. The Black Cube’s Four Horus Men of Rome’s De-populating Apocalypse 
44. The Three American Eclipses 
45. Epilogue – The Flying Scotsman, Cleopatra’s Spy and the Fifth Horseman 
 

And composed letters for June delivery, CD Rom folder <Letters of Introduction June 2024> intended for the 
following:- 
 

 Mr Donald Trump and Mayor of New York City  

 The Church of England c/o Huntingdon Vicar John Randall 

 The Scottish National Party and Chinese Consul of Edinburgh 

 Foreign Secretary Lord David Cameron 

 Home Secretary James Cleverly 

 Huntingdon MP Jonathon Djangoly and former PM John Major 

 Huntingdon Mayor’s Office 

 Cambridgeshire Chief Constable Nick Dean 

 Leeds University Vice-Chancellor Professor Hai-Sui 

 Newquay Jobcentre Work Coach 

 Cromwell Museum Huntingdon 

 Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Europe BACE 

 HRH Prince William 
 
My letter of November 2021 to Huntingdon Jehovah Witnesses CD Rom folder <Letters of 
Introduction/Jehovah Witnesses> included the following paragraph:- 
 

‘I recall conversing previously with Mr Marshall the Younger as to the death of my mother from a limb paralysis 
disease and he saying that his grandmother also died from paralysis disease. Fiona and I went through school 
in the same form of Pepys house, November 2016 we had a school reunion and in attendance were Kris Pring 
and Vicky Evans. Kris and Vicky both were in the same year at Brampton Juniors as I and in recent years had 
lost their mothers to paralysis disease’ 
 
Recent media reports of Leeds Rugby League star Rob Burrow stimulated introductory letter to HRH Prince 
William and associated material is provided in CD Rom folder <Letters of Introduction/British 
Government/Wormwood>.  
 
All letters can be found online at www.apollobath.org/Letters of Introduction  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker         Email : SashaSanchez69@outlook.com 

http://www.apollobath.org/Letters

